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Fake vs. Real Cash

Counterfeit bills can be hard to spot—especially
during busy events like the fair. Here’s how to
protect yourself:

[A Feel the Paper - Real bills are printed on
special paper with a unique texture. If it feels off,
trust your gut.

[ Look for Security Features - Hold the bill up
to the light. You should see a watermark and
security thread (on $5 and higher).

[M Check the Ink - Real cash uses color-shifting
ink on the bottom-right number ($10 and up).
Tilt the bill—if the color doesn’t change, it’s likely
fake.

[M Use a Counterfeit Detector Pen - A quick
mark can help you confirm if the bill is
legitimate.

If you suspect fake money, don't accept it and
report it to local authorities.

DID YOU
KNOW?

If you hold up your bill to the light, you will see a
second image of the bill portrait. For example,
with a $100 bill, you can see Benjamin Franklin

from both sides of the bill in the blank space
located on the right side of the portrait.
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IT'S FAIR TIME
JOIN US FOR SOME FUN!

Summer’s biggest celebration is almost here, and we're excited to be
right in the middle of it alll From the fair parade to our annual picnic,
we've got a week full of fun, smiles, and giveaways waiting for you.

® Catch Us in the Fair Parade!

We're kicking things off with the Fair Parade. Come cheer us on as our
float rolls through with festive decorations and plenty of hometown
spirit. Be on the lookout—there just might be some surprises coming
from our float!

T Stop by Our Fair Booth for Giveaways!

Visit our booth in the Christianson Building all week long! We'll be
handing out free goodies, sharing helpful resources, and answering
any questions you might have. It’s a great chance to connect and score
some fun, useful giveaways while you're enjoying the fair.

£ You're Invited to Our 5th Annual Picnic!

Mark your calendar for our 5th Annual Customer Appreciation Picnic!
Join us for a fun time filled with great food, games, and quality time
with friends and neighbors. It's our way of saying thank you—we’d love
to see you there!

& Tuesday, July 29" | 4pm-7pm | CSB Parking Lot

We can’t wait to celebrate with you during these exciting events!
Whether you're waving at the parade, stopping by our booth, or
enjoying a burger at the picnic—be sure to come say hello!




